
Oregon Pinto Horse Association 

General Membership Meeting 

(Due to lack of quorum, no official meeting held) 

October 4, 2016 

 

Meeting called to order by President Kathy Howe Drysdale at 7:09 pm. 

 

Roll Call 

Officers Present: Kathy Howe Drysdale, Pat Berger, Ann Ebner, Jean Howard, Anne Monteith 

Members Present: Deb Torpey, Rose Berger, Kathy Howard 

Guests: Micheal McCarthy 

 

Treasurer Report 

Storage Unit 

The bill for the storage unit was not paid so we lost our unit.  Our club property was placed in a larger unit which has a 

$99/month fee.  We need to close the storage unit and decide where it will be stored. 

 

Show Committee 

Terry Perkins will be our announcer/ring steward at the Spooktacular Show.  It was suggested that the 10 & under youth 

costume be held directly after lunch.  Group costume will be held after the last class on Saturday evening. 

 

Discussion was held on whether or not the club will be able to purchase year end awards.  People are not interested in 

attending a banquet unless they are winning an award.  Even then, people don’t come. 

 

Discussion was held on looking at other venues for our shows and possibly moving the date up closer in October.  

 

Banquet 

No information available. 

 

Adjourned at 8:45 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jean Howard 

OPtHA Secretary 


